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Remnant Nurse log with a colonnade of sitka
spruce and western hemlock. Photo by Amy Mower

President's Post: Spreading Our Roots

 “Trees stand outwardly as individuals but are joined into a radical reciprocity, so

recently beyond the imagining of science.” Lyanda Lynn Haupt

 

Having just spent ten days in the Pacific Northwest, I experienced the temperate

rainforest and its “radical reciprocity” firsthand. Surrounded by this pulsating

biodiversity makes one aware of how important our conservation message is. I

hope by “Spreading our Roots” these next two years we can share and connect

our knowledge within our membership and our community. I am so VERY proud

of all the talent our club exudes!

Changes will be seen with eNews frequency. Instead of nine issues, there will be

five robust newsletters starting in September. In alternate months we will be

sending out an email blast called, the "Root Exchange," that will address all

activities, meetings and pertinent news for that month in bulleted form - succinct

and to the point. Refer to the club website calendar for up-to-date GCD

scheduling. VP Amy Slothower will keep this current, so please contact her with

any activities.

I want to extend a big welcome to all our new members! I hope you have had a

chance to work side-by-side with some of our apprentices at Lainie’s garden or

DBG flower arranging. There is still plenty of time to be among the flowers at the

gardens and relish its last bit of glory. Thank you to Janet M. and Becky S. for

organizing this year’s "Colorado on the Road," at 5 Fridges Farm. We learned all

about urban farming from UCD professor Amanda Weaver.

At our first meeting on September 10, Kate Hogan from Denver Audubon will be

speaking to us about “Native Planting for Birds.” Next mark your calendars for our

OPEN meeting at 3:30 p.m. on October 8 with Claire Tackacs and Giacomo

Guzzon discussing Claire's book, Visionary: Gardens and Landscapes for the

Future. In November SummerHome owner Lisa Negri along with Kevin Williams,

Manager of DBG Horticulture and SummerHome designer will highlight Lisa’s

community garden. In December our anticipated holiday workshop will not

disappoint. Most meetings will occur at DBG, except for November and June. A

big thank you to Suellen W. and Lisa G. for lining up our programs, and to Bar C.

for defining our hospitality needs!

I am looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday September 10, 9:30 a.m. at

Mitchell Hall at Denver Botanic Gardens. Please look for a sign-up genius email

from Becky Schaub to RSVP.

Let’s enjoy “Spreading our Roots” together!

- Amy Mower

Wednesday, September 4, all team meeting, 11:30, Amy M's house, 5 Waring

Lane.

Tuesday, September 10, GCD September Meeting, 9:30-11:30 a.m., Mitchell

Hall, Denver Botanic Gardens.

Thursday, September 12, Dahlia Arranging Workshop, 9:30-11:15 a.m., Pool

Pavilion at The Village Club.

Thursday, September 12, CCC's Cocktails in the Park, 6-8 p.m., Civic Center

Park.

Wednesday, September 18, CCC Harvest Day, 9-10:30 a.m., Civic Center Park.

Thursday, September 19, Treasures For a Trifle, 4-6 p.m., Hopie's apartment,

1299 N Gilpin St., #16W.

Tuesday, September 24, Harvest Luncheon, 11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m., Suellen's

house, 1322 E Bayaud Ave.

Monday, September 30, End of Season Flower Arrangements for DBG Staff, 9

a.m.-noon, Denver Botanic Gardens.

*Every Monday and Thursday - flower arranging at Denver Botanic Gardens

using the beautiful flowers from Lainie's Cutting Garden.

*Every Wednesday - help keep Lainie''s Cutting Garden in top shape with

weeding, deadheading and general maintenance.

September General Meeting

Please join us for a lively and engaging presentation with Kate Hogan of the

local nonprofit, Denver Audubon. She will talk about the complexity of wild bird

diets and will highlight some dynamic Colorado native plants that support bird

health and well-being. Kate will also discuss plants for our own gardens that will

attract pollinators, birds, and other local wildlife. Her motto is, “Plant it and they

will come!” Kate is a certified CSU Native Plant Master and, also, manages the

Kingery Nature Center demonstration gardens at Chatfield State Park.  

 
Denver Botanic Gardens, Mitchell Hall

*9:30 a.m.- 10 a.m., social with coffee and nibbles

*10-10:45 a.m., program presentation

*10:45-11:15 a.m., business meeting

 

October Open Meeting

The Garden Club of Denver will be hosting a community event at the
Denver Botanic Gardens on Tuesday, October 8, 2024. It will feature
Claire Takacs and Giacomo Guzzon, whose…

Read more...

 

GCD Open Meeting Featured Book

“Visionary: Gardens and Landscapes for our Future” was reviewed in
the Garden Club of America publication Bulletin, summer 2024. Grab
your GCA Bulletin off your coffee table and turn to…

Read more...

 

Outreach – Civic Center Park Harvest Day

The Garden Club of Denver will help Grow Local Colorado harvest the
edible crops at Civic Center Park on Wednesday, September 18, from
9 until 11 a.m. This effort is…

Read more...

 

Nine New Apprentices Bring a Plethora of
Talent to the Garden Club of Denver

The Garden Club of Denver was thrilled to welcome nine new
apprentice members at the June Annual Meeting. They will be a great
addition to GCD. In addition to their…

Read more...

 

GCD Annual Meeting Recap and Awards

The Annual Meeting and Flower Show, with a lovely luncheon, was a
wonderful time at the Barn at Raccoon Creek on June 11, 2024. Dodie
Jackson and Caroline Rassenfoss put…

Read more...

 

Amaryllis Bulbs Are Sold Out

Congratulations to all the club members who helped us sell out of
Amaryllis bulbs! We have officially closed the sale and are happy to
report that 2024 was our most…

Read more...

 

Colorado On The Road – Five Fridges Farm

This year’s Colorado on the Road, a joint meeting of members of the
Garden Club of Denver and the Broadmoor Garden Club, took place on
Tuesday, July 16. Participants were…

Read more...

 

Summer Update from Lainie’s Cutting Garden

Thanks to everyone who has joined the fun in Lainie’s Cutting Garden
at the Denver Botanic Gardens this summer! If you haven’t had a
chance to pop by, we are…

Read more...

 

You Can Still Volunteer For Lainie’s Cutting
Garden

It was the most beautiful late summer morning in Lainie’s Cutting
Garden at the Denver Botanic Gardens. Several club members and
apprentices were cutting gorgeous stems and flowers from the…

Read more...

 

DBG Annual Gardens End of Season Flower
Arranging

Let’s end the gardening season with a bang! Please join us in
designing bouquets using the gorgeous blooms from the Denver
Botanic Gardens’ Annual Garden before it is put to…

Read more...

 

Garden Club of Denver Archives

On June 6 of this year, Sheilagh, Lindsay and Janet were thrilled to
take two boxes of GCD’s archival files to the Acquisitions Archivist in
charge of Special Collections and…

Read more...

 

Colorado: The Headwaters State – The South
Platte River

The South Platte River was originally called Niinéniiniicíihéhe by the
native Arapaho people who lived on its banks. The early Spanish
explorers called it the Rio Chato or Calm River.…

Read more...

 

The “Art” of Conditioning Your Floral
Arrangement

Whether you are cutting flowers from your garden, buying from a
farmer’s market, local grocery store or from a wholesaler conditioning
your blooms will ensure the longest vase life. Conditioning…

Read more...

 

Book Review: The Container Garden

After reading a review about this book in the July/August issue of The
American Gardener, I purchased The Container Garden Recipe Book
by Lana Williams and have loved reading every…

Read more...
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Mission: Founded on a mutual love for gardening and the natural beauty of
Colorado, the Garden Club of Denver seeks knowledge and expertise in

horticulture, conservation, floral design and photography, and shares these
ideas and skills with its members and the community.

                                          Vision: Dig In Together!

GCD Board and Committees 2024-2026

 

Executive Committee 

President: Amy Mower

Vice President: Amy Slothower & Liz Walker

Corresponding Secretary: Becky Schaub

Recording Secretary: Suzanne MacKenzie

Treasurer: Sally Obregon

Director: Cindy Scott

 

President’s Council

Conservation and NAL: Lynn Dolven & Paula Stuart

Membership: Janet Manning & Marianne Sulser

Floral Design: Nina Sink

Horticulture: Mary Fowler & Caroline Rassenfoss

Photography: Liza Grant & Barbara MacFarlane

Community Outreach: Kathleen Thomas

 

Other GCD Committees

Amaryllis Bulb Sale: Margaret Brown & Kay Malo

Colorado on the Road: Lisa Duke

Directory (Roster): Lise Woodard

eNews: Alice Hughes & Sarah Alijani

Flower Show: Ann Ellis & Missy Eliot

Garden History & Design: Amy Dadmun

GCA Awards and Founders Fund: Mary Schaefer & Monty Kugeler

GCA Bulletin & Communications: Deborah Foy 

History and Bylaws: Sheilagh Hudon, Janet Manning & Lindsay Dodge
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Hospitality: Bar Chadwick

Judging: Missy Eliot 

Nominating: Cindy Scott 

Programs: Lisa Gould & Suellen White 

Scholarships: Priscilla Longfield

Visiting Gardens: Debra Patrician

Website: Meg Nichols 

 

Denver Botanic Gardens Committees

DBG Cutting Garden: Nancy Schotters & Margaret Tezak

DBG Fete Liaisons: Cora Wheeler, Elizabeth Weigand, Nan Procknow & Mary
Schaefer

DBG Flower Arranging: Debbie Davis, Kate Taucher & Tracy Zarlengo

DBG Holiday Decor: Bonnie Grenney & Margaret Tezak 
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